
April visit to the Theatre 
 
On Sunday 14th April 21 people went to the Hutt Repertory Theatre to see ‘Bert and 
Maisy’. This was a comedy based on a radio series of the same name in the 1950s. It 
was very entertaining and gave an interesting look back on life in New Zealand in that 
period. 
 
Afterwards, 17 of us had an excellent meal at the Malaysian Café in Lower Hutt. 
 

 
 
  


